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Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome back! We hope you had a relaxing break. In this letter is an outline of the work we will be covering in 
the coming term.  We are looking forward to our performance based on Lewis Carroll’s Alice (or Alistair) in 
Wonderland at the end of this term – details will follow later. 
 
Topic 
This term our topic work will be based around the question Geographical question ‘Where in the World is 
Wiltshire?’.  The children will be learning about the canal systems in the county and identifying and comparing 
Wiltshire’s geographical features to those of other counties and countries. They will also be creating their own 
Wiltshire maps. 
 
Home Learning 
It is essential that the children are completing home learning tasks in order to consolidate their learning. 
Spellings will be sent home on a Monday to be tested the following Friday. We recommend that the children 
spend a short amount of time each day practising these. During the last week of this term, we will be looking 
at the Pick and Mix home learning projects that the children bring into school. The following is a guide to what 
you could do to help support your child with their learning.  
 

Daily Weekly 

Regular reading both independently and with an 
adult/older sibling.  
Maths/ number facts/ times tables practice. 
 

Spellings- Homework task set each Monday due in 
for the following Friday.  
 

 
Reading 
It is imperative that your child reads at home. Please could you record any reading in their Reading Record 
book.  We will be encouraging the children to take part in weekly ‘Reading Challenges’ to earn rewards of 
House Points, Merits and they might even make it into the ‘Book of Brilliance’.   
 
 

 

 
 

LKS2 Team 
Mrs Aland 

Miss Parkes 
Miss Wyatt 
Mrs Frost 

Mrs Gunning 
Miss Shaw 
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Personal Belongings 
The children do not need to bring in any stationery into school as this is provided in classes. Each child needs 
to bring in their reading book in a PACT folder/bag every day so we can read with them as much as possible in 
school. If your child finishes their reading book, they can let us know and we will provide them with a new 
book.  Children should bring in a bottle of water that has a sports cap on top. Snacks are not provided in KS2; 
the children are welcome to bring in their own.  This can be a piece of fruit or vegetables.  Please name any 
water bottles or snack pots that the children bring in as well as all items of clothing – especially sweatshirts. 
 
Beginning and End of the Day 
Children should be dropped in the slow playground and should enter their classrooms through the outside 
doors to that lead directly into their rooms. At the end of the day, all Year 3/4 children will be dismissed onto 
the slow playground, unless you have made other arrangements with your child. Can we please ask parents 
not to come along the side walkway as this can become quite congested at the beginning and end of the day.   
 
PE Kit 
PE sessions will continue to be on the days stated below; however, there will be occasions where we will need 
to be flexible so please ensure your child has their PE kit available in school every day.   PE kit should consist of 
black shorts or jogging bottoms, their house coloured plain t-shirt and their school jumper.  Please name all 
items of clothing.  
 
Swift – Monday and Wednesday 
Skylark – Monday and Wednesday 
Housemartin – Monday and Friday 
 
Planning time 
Each week, the teachers in our phase have planning and preparation time, which they complete out of class. 
This will be on the following days, with the following cover arrangements: 
 
Swift – Wednesday morning, covered by Mrs Edwards 
Housemartin – Wednesday morning, covered by Mrs Frost and Mrs Gunning 
Skylark –  Tuesday morning, covered by Miss Shaw and Mrs Frost  
 
As one of our learner’s values, we are continuing to work hard to help develop the children’s independence. 
Therefore, we ask that you support this by encouraging your child to take charge of their belongings, 
homework and communicating key messages with us.  We hope by encouraging and supporting this 
independence, we will create children who take responsibility for their own learning. We appreciate there are 
times when you will want to contact us directly, instead of through your child. Important messages can be 
communicated via email to the office admin@paxcroft.wilts.sch.uk or please feel free to pop in and see us;  we 
hold an open door policy and are more than happy to arrange a convenient time to meet. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Aland – Swift 
Miss Wyatt – Skylark 
Miss Parkes - Housemartin 
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